

---

Subject: Re: Should I?

Posted by [JeepRubi](#) on Sun, 25 Jun 2006 13:11:52 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Ive decided not to install it because I dont ever plan on buying it unless i get it with my next computer.

---